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Rector’s Announcement regarding 

coronavirus disease (COVID-19) 
 

Important information for  Foundation Year students. 

1. International trips and arrivals of students, are being suspended 
from today onwards until further notice (regulation by the WUT’s 
Rector). 

2. Students  have to make a decision whether to travel at their own 
risk. After returning, Students are required to stay for 2 weeks in 
their place of residence and continue education on their own. The 
Director of Foundation Year course is obliged to make it possible 
to make up classes related to the students' absence during this 
period.  

3. Students returning from private trips from countries with an 
increased number of COVID-19 cases ( Italy, China, South Korea, 
Iran, Japan, Thailand, Singapore, Taiwan ) are obliged to stay 
home for 2 weeks  and study there.  

 

Please do not come to the classes if you have a fever, cough, 
shortness of breath and trouble breathing, runny nose. 

In urgent cases, students may ask their questions to CenterMed 
consultants either by phone (+48 22 592 48 77 or +48 22 592 48 78 - 
24-hour service in Polish and English) or by e-mail 
(HELP@CENTERMED.PL) 
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